From: pritpalkapoorsingh@yahoo.com
Sent: Monday, January 25, 2010 10:44 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Public Comment Form

10-001
COMMENT
CL-03943

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by
(pritpalkapoorsingh@yahoo.com) on Monday, January 25, 2010 at 22:43:59

commenter_subject: I Do not Support The New Regulation

commenter_comments: If you will pass this new regulation,you are taking
the oppurtunity from an average investor to
participate in the open market. You are limiting
this oppurtunity to the big corporations and
banks.This is a free market and everyboby should be
given an equal oppurtunity to participate. You are
voilating the basic principles of democracy.

commenter_name: Pritpal Kapoor

commenter withhold address on: ON

commenter_addressl: 358 buckthorn lane

commenter_city: elgin

commenter_state: il

commenter_zip: 60120

commenter_phone: 8472093683




